
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Public Health Advisory 

ᐋᓐᓂᐊᖃᕐᓇᙱᑦᑐᓕᕆᓂᕐᒧᑦ ᑐᓴᖅᑎᑦᓯᔾᔪᑏᑦ ᐊᑐᐃᓐᓇᐃᑦ ᐃᓄᒃᑎᑐᑦ, ᖃᓪᓗᓈᑎᑐᑦ ᐃᓄᐃᓐᓇᖅᑐᓐ ᐅᐃᕖᑎᑐᓪᓗ ᐅᕙᓂ www.gov.nu.ca. 
Public Health Advisories are available in Inuktitut, English, Inuinnaqtun and French on www.gov.nu.ca. 
Inungnun Aanniaqtailinikkut Unniudjutit hailihimajun Inuktitut, Qablunaatun, Inuinnaqtun Uiuitullu uvani www.gov.nu.ca. 
Les avis de santé publique sont disponibles en inuktitut, en anglais, en inuinnaqtun et en français au www.gov.nu.ca. 

 
Communications 

No Boil Water Advisory issued for Chesterfield Inlet 
 

April 11, 2025 
Chesterfield Inlet, Nunavut               20 secs 

 

The Department of Health advises residents of Chesterfield Inlet that the hamlet  

is NOT currently under a boil water advisory. 

Neither the Hamlet of Chesterfield Inlet nor the Department of Health have issued such 

an advisory. Reports that a boil water advisory was issued are false. 

The water plant is operating normally and there is no cause for concern. Residents with 

questions or concerns can contact their local environmental health officer at 867-645-

6660. 
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